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WELL DONE to all of our Year 6 and Year 2 pupils who worked extremely hard on their 

SATs tests this week - they are a real credit to you and our school. 

 

Half Term Free School Meal Support 

Wolverhampton City Council will once again be offering support for families eligible for 

income based free school meals during half term (30th May to 3rd June).  To receive 

this support, parents of children entitled to benefits-related Free School Meals 

(FSM) will need to register their interest online at 

https://tinyurl.com/ytrhs495 

by this Sunday 15 May 2022. If you do not apply before this deadline, you will not 

be able to receive this support during the May 2022 half-term holiday week, even if 

your child is eligible to receive benefits-related Free School Meals (FSM) during 

term-time.  

 

Free                   sessions 
The City of Wolverhampton Council are offering free swimming sessions for 8-15 year 

olds. For more information including the locations and how to apply:  

https://tinyurl.com/2p8xv89p  

 
Appointments during school time 

If possible, please try to make any routine appointments for children either after 

school or during the school holidays.  Many lessons are missed when children attend 

dental or optician appointments during the school day.  We understand that it is not 

possible to choose times/dates for hospital appointments and that it is sometimes 

necessary to take children out of school for urgent appointments, but would ask that 

non-urgent appointments be arranged outside of school time. 

 

Year 2 Kingswood Residential visit meetings 

Year 2 children will be having an overnight residential visit to Kingswood at the end of 

June.  We would like to invite parents/carers to an information meeting on:- 

 Magpies class - Tuesday 17th May at 3.10 pm 

 Robins class - Wednesday 18th May at 3.10 pm  
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Next week is walk to school week.  If possible, please walk your children to school.  This 

helps with traffic congestion outside school and reduces pollution.  If you live a distance 

away, try parking a few streets away from school and walking the rest of the way.   
 

Cars on the school site 

The school car park is for staff, Governors and visitors to 

the school only.  If you are dropping children off at 

breakfast club or collecting from an after school club, you 

should park outside of school and walk up on the designated 

pathways.  Parents should not drive onto the school site at any time. 

 

Book Vending Machine 

Each week, children are nominated for a token to choose a 

book from our book vending machine.  Parents are invited in 

after school on a Friday to help their child choose a free book 

from the machine.  We have been notifying parents of the 

lucky children by phone but from next week, this will be by 

text message.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop Dates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


